
 

 

 

 

Item #5 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 20, 2015 
 
To: Transportation Planning Board 

 
From: Kanathur Srikanth 

Director, Department of Transportation Planning 
 
Re: Additional Announcements/Updates & Letters Sent/Received  
 
 
The attached materials were received since the TPB mailout of May 14.  

 
 
  












